
ELEVENTH SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY  

27TH AUGUST 2017 

 

 

WELCOME: Charlie Hodson, his family and friends who are coming to support him as he is 

baptised today. 

 

WAR MEMORIAL WW1 – THE MEN BEHIND THE NAMES – Part 2:  Stephen Mills’ gave a very 

interesting talk on  the lives of the men whose names are on the war memorial. By popular 

request he has been asked to come back and finish the story.  Everyone is welcome to come and 

hear the stories and family connections of these brave men, who lived in Witley 100 years ago.  

Coffee is served from 10.15.  

 

WEDDING INVITATION:  Roy and Sulu Hardy have extended a very generous and warm invitation 

to all who attend All Saints Witley to be present at the wedding reception on Sunday, 5th 

November, 2017, of their daughter, Tina who is marrying Puneet Bhalla in Pune, India (quite near 

to Mumbai).  If anyone would like to take the opportunity to travel to India for this lovely 

occasion, travel arrangements can be made through Tony Chant - Travel Consultant at Not Just 

Travel 

 t: 01428 748440 

e: tony.chant@notjusttravel.com 

w: www.notjusttravel.com/tonychant  The invitation can be seen at the back of the church. 

 

NAVE ALTAR CANDLESTICKS:  Thank you to John Jennings, (with help from Greta) for the beautiful 

refurbishment and re-gilding of the candlesticks which we use every week.    Thank you to Jill who 

organised this and her family who gave them in 2002 in memory of Peter Hurst who did so much 

for All Saints.   

 

CHURCH LIGHTING:  We are very grateful to. and thank the Friends of All Saints for their generous 

part in providing the new, much needed lighting which has just been installed in the church. The 

work is not quite complete but should be finished very soon. 

 

CHOIR:  The choir will be back next week after their well earned break. The choir welcomes new 

members.  Choir practice is every Friday from 6:15pm – 7:30pm for Junior members or 7:15-

8:30pm for Senior members.  Junior members are particularly welcome and need to be aged 7 or 

over and be able to read.  If you are interested in joining the choir please speak to Jane, Ann or 

Iain. 

 

BELLS:  A very big thank you to our bellringers, and Ruth Gill, Tower Captain.  They are often  

unseen but we hear and appreciate the beautiful sounds of the bells every Sunday during the 

year, and at other times also for weddings and other important occasions.  They will be ringing a 

quarter peal for Jane after the wedding next Saturday.  

 

FLOWER ARRANGERS: Thank you to all those who arrange our flowers, they enhance our church 

and glorify God in their beauty, week by week.  Anyone interested in helping with this task, please 

speak to Valerie Herring.  

 

JANE’S INDUCTION AT ST PETER AND ST PAUL’S CHURCH, GODALMING: Thursday 7th 

September at 7.30pm.  Godalming need to know this week, for catering purposes, how many 

people will be  



attending the service, which is followed by refreshments. All welcome.   Please sign the list at the 

back today if you are going and tick the column on the right if you need a lift.   

 

DIOCESAN DAY OF HEALING AND WHOLENESS:   

Saturday, 9th September, 10:00am-4pm at Guildford Cathedral.  Encountering the healing love of 

God through workshops, training and worship.  All welcome.  More details, programme 

and booking information at: https://www.acornchristian.org/events/2017/09/09diocesan-day-

healing-and-wholeness-guildfrod-cathedral/ 

 

CYCLATHON:  Rotary in Godalming are organising a Cyclathon in  aid of Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice 

Care, the Kent, Surrey & Sussex Air Ambulance and other rotary charities on Saturday, 30 

September 2017 at Godalming Fitness Gym.  The publicity states  ‘We are looking for teams of 4 

riders from local people, families, businesses, sports clubs, schools and other organisations.’   

Each team is requested to raise as much sponsorship as possible – we are aiming for at least £100 

per team.  For further information their dedicated website is at:  http://cyclathon-

rotarygodalming.co.uk  There are also flyers at the back of the church. 

 

DIARY FOR THE WEEK: 

 

Tues, 29th  8:00pm   Band Practice 

Wed, 30th  9:45am for 10:am Second part of CAMEO talk by Stephen Mills on 

      War Memorial 

Fri, 1st   9:00-10:30am  Little Saints 

   11:00am  Holy Communion 

   4:00pm   Wedding rehearsal for Luci & James 

   6:15-9:00pm  Choir practice 

Sat, 2nd  2:00pm   Wedding of Luci Ingram & James Odom 

Sun, 3rd  8:00am   Holy Communion 

   9:45am   AST and Jane’s final service at All Saints Church 

   12:30pm  Baptism of Elliott Durbridge (Fraser Grandson) 

FORTHCOMING: 

 

 

Presentation about Kwasa, from the Witley group  –   Sunday 10th September at both services 

 

Green Gym – Saturday, 15th September 

 

Messy Church – Saturday, 23rd September 
 

Confirmation Service – Sunday, 19th November 

 
 

 

 


